
From: simon and emma frayne  
Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2023 7:00 AM 

To: Licensing <licensing@westberks.gov.uk> 
Subject: LA2003 09/01533LQN – DPS/77 - FV- Newbury - Watermill Theatre 

Premises License variation application 
 
To whom it may concern  

 
Re watermill theatre Bagnor Newbury extension to license  

 
We live directly opposite /behind the above theatre. Whilst we are very supportive and 
feel it a great privilege to live so close to this wonderful institution, we feel that we have 

to challenge this application.  
 

On occasions there have been weddings and outdoor events/shows which have 
caused us a disturbance but we have been accepting and understanding.  
The music from out door performances can be heard inside our house and most 

noticeable in our back garden  
 

We would be happy to accept occasion use of this license however once granted we 
wound not be able to appeal should they decided to use the premises seven days a 
week for outdoor music or events running right up to midnight. This new license if 

granted feels unnecessarily extensive and we would like to register our opposition to 
it  

 
Kindest regards Simon and Emma Frayne  
Elm Cottage Bagnor RG20 8AG 

 


